
CHRISTMAS 

MIRACLE 
 

with the 
Ohio 

Department of 
Rehabilitation 
and Correction 

 

Monday 
September 22 

October 27 
 

7:00pm 
on ZOOM 

The Ohio Department of Rehabilitation and 
Correction (ODRC) and The Four Seven 
Ministries have created a beautiful opportunity 
for families to experience the Christmas 
holiday with their incarcerated loved ones.  All 
In Community is working alongside them to 
help this year. 
 
Join us to hear details about this year’s plans 
for each of the state correctional facilities and 
how you can help make Christmas magical for 
those who are often forgotten and left out of 
the holiday celebrations. 

Questions?  Contact 
  

Jami Nathan 
All In Community  

Ministries Coordinator 
 

jami.nathan.22@gmail.com 

Ministry Mondays are opportunities for 

learning about specific All In Community ministry pathways 

both connectionally and within local congregations that 
radiate out into the community at-large.  

Sponsored by: 

ADVANCED REGISTRATION 

REQUESTED 
 

https://qrco.de/bfQRAo 

 

Cost: FREE 

https://qrco.de/bfQRAo

